From: Aimee Arias 
Sent: Friday, February 21, 2014 2:00 PM
To: Timothy Lenz
Subject: FW: Honors Senior Thesis course

Hi Tim,

Jackie is scanning the signed new course proposal form and syllabus to you with the changes suggested by Mary Ann Gosser below, where she also indicates there are no objections to the proposal.

Can you please submit to the Undergraduate Programs Committee?

Thank you,
Aimee

From: Mary Ann Gosser 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 2:52 PM
To: Aimee Arias
Subject: RE: Honors Senior Thesis course

Dear Dr. Kanner Arias,
Dr. Munson and I discussed your Honors Senior Thesis for Political Science and we have no objections to the proposal.

I would like to point out two small items: I believe Maria Jennings would suggest the POS 4972 (not the one on the syllabus you sent)
and why have “Senior” in the title when the others either at the Honors College or in our college have that word?

Thanks,

Dr. Mary Ann Gosser Esquilín
Professor, Spanish and Comparative Literature
Department of Languages, Linguistics, and Comparative Literature
University, Honors Coordinator
Florida Atlantic University, CU 232N
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL 33431-0991

Office: 561-297-0612
FAX: 561-297-2657

"This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited."

From: Aimee Arias 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2014 2:35 PM
To: Mary Ann Gosser
Subject: Honors Senior Thesis course

Hi Mary Ann,

Hope all is well.  

Attached is a new course proposal for Honors Senior Thesis for Political Science.  It was approved at the Department level.  Mirya indicated that it would be best to send it to you to make sure that no other departments offering honors-in-the-major courses have objections to this proposal.  

Can you please send me an email back indicating there are (hopefully) no objections so I can attach it to the paperwork and have our Department rep submit it to the College 
Undergraduate Programs Committee.

Thank you,
Aimee


Aimee Kanner Arias, Ph.D.
Associate Professor and Chair
Department of Political Science
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, SO 392A
Boca Raton, FL  33431
561-297-3210
akanner2@fau.edu





